
  

   

 

9 January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re.  Year 13 Mocks 

Your son’s Year 13 Mock Examinations run from Wednesday 17 to Friday 19 January and 
these days will be taken as study leave – he will only need to come in for his scheduled 
examinations.  Individualised exam timetables are shown on the Insight programme (I showed 
this to the boys in registration time last week). 15 and 16 January will be normal school days.   

Further ahead, Monday 5 February is the Year 13 Parents’ Evening, running from 5.00 p.m. to 
7.00 p.m. at BWS (and at South Wilts as well, for boys who are taught there).  I attach a 
booking sheet for you to print and for your son to take around to his teachers to book 
appointments nearer the time.  As usual, we regret that there will be no parking on site, so 
please allow enough time to park nearby and walk to school, especially if you have to attend 
appointments at South Wilts as well. 

Best wishes 

 

Alastair Endersby 
Head of Year 13 
 

 

 



BISHOP WORDSWORTH’S SCHOOL 
YEAR 13 CONSULTATION EVENING – Monday 5 February 20 18 

 
 
 
Please ask your son to make appointments as desired. Teachers may also wish to 
make an appointment to see you.  Teachers may prioritise appointments if they are 
fully booked. Please leave a 5 minute gap between appointments. 
 
Please sign in at the new Sixth Form Study Room (in the new Maths Block) on arrival 
on 5 February.  
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